
attendance at the Conven-
tion tailor-made to suit your 
own weekend schedules.  
 
There are some members 
who are yet to be financial 
for 2012-2013 (due 
30/6/12).  If you are yet to 
pay, please settle your annu-
al dues soon.  We need Lov-
ing Individuals like your-
selves to stay in our team to 
Offer Needed Service to 
those less fortunate in our 
community. 
 
Our September Members 
Meeting was a hit.  It was 
attended by over 60 mem-
bers and guests.  It was also 
nice to see so many young 
faces and enthusiastic indi-
viduals at the meeting.  
 
The Sydney Chinese Lions 
Annual Health Talk Day will 
be held this year on Sunday, 
14 October 2012 at the Bur-
wood RSL Club in partner-
ship with the Australian 
Chinese Psychological Asso-
ciation.  Like previous years, 
Lion Dr Danforn Lim is again 
the Chairman of the Organ-
izing Committee of the 2012 
Health Talks. 
 
Finally, in December we will 
be having our Christmas Par-
ty at the same time as the 

Sydney Chinese Lions will be 
busy at the District N5 
Lithgow Convention to be 
held during 16-18 November 
2012.  Our club will be pre-
senting two nominations at 
this Convention:  Past Presi-
dent Lion Dr Anthony 
Cheung for 1st Vice District 
Governor and Lion May 
Wong for 3-year Director 
of the Lions Nurses Schol-
arship Foundation Board.  If 
everything goes smoothly, 
Lion Dr Cheung will very 
likely become the first Aus-
tralian Chinese District Gov-
ernor of N5 in 2014-2015.  
 
Recent trends suggest that 
the Sponsoring Club of the 
District Governor of the 
year customarily hosts the 
District Convention.  At the 
Lithgow Convention this 
year, our Club, under the 
leadership of President Lion 
Mei and Bidding Committee 
Chair Lion Dr Danforn Lim 
will be making a bid to host 
the 2014 District N5 Con-
vention at the Castle Hill 
RSL Club.  To date, more 
than 12 Lions from our Club 
have registered for the 
Lithgow Convention.  But the 
more the merrier.  Do come 
to the Lithgow Convention to 
support us.  Also bear in 
mind that you can have your 

December Members Meet-
ing.  This year it will be held 
on Wednesday, 19 December 
at the Zilver Restaurant.  
Tickets are still at $50 per 
head --- no inflation.  Please 
mark your diary as not to 
miss the fun. 
 
By Lion Henry Leung 

Special points of interest: 

 SCL will be participating at 

the District N5 Lithgow 

Convention in November 

 Please pay Membership fee 

if you are yet to do so 

 SCL Annual Health Talk Day 

on 14 October 2012 at Bur-

wood RSL Club 

 SCL Christmas party on 

Wednesday, 19 December 

at Zilver Restaurant 
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Dear Lion, 
  
 
I was a lucky child. My hometown of Auburn, Indiana, USA, had a well-stocked public li-
brary. In fact, the school I attended had one, too. I even had books of my own. One of my 
favorites was Journey to the Center of the Earth.  
  
 
Most children around the world, even in many developed countries, have little or no access 
to reading material and that is a key reason why one in four people of reading age cannot 
read. Illiteracy severely limits individuals and communities struggling with poverty, disease 
and other social ills. 
 
  
We Lions are changing that. By participating in Lions Clubs International's global Reading 
Action Program, Lions are organizing book drives, donating computers and Internet service 
to local schools and providing books for very young children to new parents. See what your 
club can do to promote literacy by viewing RAP Resources. The resources and project ideas 
will help your club earn a RAP Banner Patch Award.  
 
  
Because literacy depends on good vision or the ability to read Braille, this newest service 
program is intrinsically linked to our signature initiatives: sight preservation and service to 
the blind. We renew our commitment to sight yearly with World Sight Day and the Sharing 
the Vision Global Service Action Campaign, scheduled this year for October. Now is the time 
to plan your club or district's participation in this worldwide effort of all Lions. Please see 
Sharing the Visionfor project ideas and other resources. 
 
  
Reaching into new frontiers like literacy is one way that Lions are expanding our worldwide 
impact. Another crucial way is by establishing new clubs to bring Lions service to communi-
ties where it is needed and by increasing club membership to provide more and better ser-
vice in those communities we now serve. Please work closely with GLT and GMT representa-
tives in your area to make this happen. 
  
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
Wayne A. Madden 
International President 
   

Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have inducted  
International President Wayne Madden as Associate Member on 7 July 2011 

 

Message from International 

President Madden 
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Dear Lion,   
  
As a parent, I know the importance of supporting children in every way pos-
sible. And, as a Lion, I know the influence and impact our association can 
have on youth. I experienced this last year in working with Leo clubs 
around the world. Each time I met a Leo, I was inspired by their enthusiasm 
and dedication to service. It is important to give our support to these young 
adults and others in our communities. 
  
As Chairperson of our Foundation, I am also inspired by how LCIF sup-
ports youth. LCIF's Lions Quest program teaches students in all grades 
how to interact with others in a positive way, and how to understand one 
another. These skills are sometimes overlooked and yet, much needed. 
Lions Quest has been proven to improve test scores, change attitudes 
about substance abuse and violence and lower the risk of dropping out of 
school. 
  
Lions Quest has impacted over 12 million students around the world and 
trained over 500,000 teachers to teach these vital skills in the classroom. 
Now, Lions Quest not only reaches children in school, it also supports chil-
dren outside of school through its new program, Out-of-School Time. This 
program can be used in community centers, Lions camps and any other 
place where students go outside of school. By giving students support both in and out of school, it ena-
bles them to make better choices and lead more positive lives. 
  
As you work to "Engage our Youth" through this month's Global Service Action Campaign, I hope you 
remember that our Foundation not only supports youth through Lions Quest, but also through grant pro-
jects. Imagine the joy of a disabled child when a playground is built allowing them to finally participate in 
play. Imagine giving children a home off of the streets. Imagine saving the sight of a child through an 
eye screening. These projects are made a reality through LCIF. 
  
Improving the health of young people is an important role of our Foundation. One way that you can do 
that through LCIF is by supporting the One Shot, One Life: Lions Measles Initiative. When you believe 
in One Shot, One Life, you are supporting Lions' efforts to be a leading force in measles prevention.  
  
Last October, the Bill & Melinda Gates Foundation challenged Lions to raise US$10 million for measles. 
We need to act today to help save 157 million children around the world from measles and to meet the 
challenge this year. We are at nearly seventy percent of our goal. Will you help us meet this challenge? 
Every dollar can make a difference in the life of a child. 
  
Thank you for believing in and supporting our youth. Together, we can give the next generation skills to 
enjoy their childhood and grow into successful adults. 
 
 

Wing-Kun Tam 

Chairperson, Lions Clubs International Foundation 

Sydney Chinese Lions are privileged and honoured to have inducted  
International President Wing-Kun Tam as Associate Member on 26 June 2010 

 

 

A Message from Chairperson 

Lions Clubs International Foundation 

Wing-Kun Tam 
Chair, LCIF 
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We Serve 

Upcoming Events 

P.O. Box K422 

Haymarket NSW 2000 
 

www.sydneychineselions.org.au 

The Lions Club of Sydney Chinese Inc. is a member of Lions 
Clubs International, an international non profit community ser-
vice organization, upholding a common motto "WE SERVE".  To-
day, there are Lions clubs in 207 countries and geographical 
areas all over the world.  In District 201N5, which covers the 
Sydney area and Norfolk Island, there are some 71 clubs with 
around 1,650 members.  Amongst these, there are around 7 
Chinese-based clubs.  Sydney Chinese Lions is the first of these 
Chinese-based clubs chartered in April 1995. 
 
Over the past seventeen years, under the leadership of Presi-
dent Mei Cheng, Past President & 2nd Vice District Governor Dr 
Anthony Cheung and other Past Presidents, in conjunction with 
the relentless effort of its members, and on top of all these, 
the generous donations and sponsorships received from the 
community, the club has donated over $500,000 to a number of 
charities including the Royal Flying Doctor Service of Australia, 
St John (NSW), the Australian Red Cross, Lions Clubs Interna-
tional Foundation, CareFlight, the Sir David Martin Foundation, 
the Fred Hollows Foundation, Westmead and Concord Hospitals, 
the Children's Mobility (Hart Walker) Foundation and the Elder-
ly Australian Chinese Homes.  Thousands have reaped the bene-
fits.  The club is also mindful of the well being and good health 
of our community, hence they have in place their annual health 
seminars, teal ribbon scholarships and traditional Chinese Medi-
cine Research Scholarships.  

The Lions Club of 

Sydney Chinese Inc. 

Function Venue/ Dress Code Date & Time 
Cost per 
person 

October Members Meeting 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Zilver Restaurant Wednesday 
3 October 2012 
 
7:00 for 7:30pm 
 

$30 per 
person 

Annual Health Talk Seminars 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Burwood RSL Club Sunday  
14 October 2012 
 

Free of 
charge 

District 201 N5 Convention 
 
District 201 N5 

Lithgow 16-18 November 
2012 

Click link 
below to reg-
ister: http://
www.lionsclubssydney.org
.au/DownloadDocuments/
Conventions/
Registration%20form%
20with%20Hospitality%
20V2_Lithgow.pdf 

Wealth Management and Public Welfare 
Forum 
 
Sydney Chinese Lions 

Club Burwood  
Burwood Road 

Saturday 
24 November 
2012 

Free of 
charge 

Visit us at our Award Winning Website  
www.sydneychineselions.org.au  


